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December will be an exciting month for us at Kettle Moraine Preschool.  The children will be working on special holiday art projects, Christmas songs, and activities.   We are looking forward to celebrating Christmas with you on Friday, December 22nd.   All children should be brought to school at our usual 9:00am start time, and then parents are invited to join us at 11:00 to enjoy hearing our wonderful holiday songs.  We would like to have a light lunch with parents after the program.  Please look for a sign-up sheet for food for our celebration.  We appreciate your contribution to making this a special day!  We are hoping that Santa Claus will be free to stop in to visit with us on this special day! Our celebration will be over at 12:30 on this day, at which time students will be dismissed for the day.  There is no need to pack a lunch as we hope each family can sign-up to bring something.


We Wish Your Family A Wonderful Christmas And Happy New Year!
 We can’t wait to hear all about your break when we return to school on Wednesday, Jan. 3, 2018.
Thank you for sharing your most precious gift with us, your children!

Please look for the 2nd semester snack sign-up sheet, which will be posted soon.  Your child will be signed up for snack the week that they are star of the week.  We will also have some additional openings for snack when we have shorter weeks of school. In addition, there will be a sign-up for any parents able to volunteer the weeks of Jan. 8 and 15th from 9-11am.  Mrs. Zell will be assessing the children at that time.

Wishing Tree
You will notice a wishing tree    set up with ideas for supplies   and other items that we could  use in our classroom.  Thank you so much for your continued support! We sincerely appreciate any donations, and the kids will enjoy using any new supplies  
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